
 

Weekly News 
9th October 2020 
Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Phonics
Our sounds this week were 'g' for 
girl, 'o' for octopus, 'c' for cat and 

'k' for kit.
We are beginning to encourage the 
children to blend (word-build) with 

the sounds we've learnt so far. 
eg. g-a-p = gap

c-o-t = cot

Our focus this week: 
We have focused our 

learning around the story of 
'The Journey' by Aaron 

Becker. We have followed 
the adventures of the little 
girl and what she could do 

with her magic crayon!

Maths
This week we have been making 

different comparisons and 
learning that sets of objects can 

have more or less items than 
another set. We have used 

language such as 'more' 
'less/fewer' and 'equal/the 

same'. For example 5 is more 
than 3. We then used a 5 frame 

to display this (see below).

Snack time
If children bring in snacks such as 

grapes, please cut them in half length 
ways - whole grapes can be a choking 

hazard. 
Regarding snacks, in the interests of 

fairness to all children, we would prefer 
them to be either fruit or vegetables. 

Don't forget we provide lots of fruit at 
school! If you would like to provide 

something else, please speak to your 
class teacher first. Thank you.

Parent Consultations
These will be taking place during 

the w/b 12th October.
We look forward to having a chat 
with you about how your child has 
settled into Reception this half 

term. 

Reading 
From next week we will be 

reading and changing your child's 
book weekly.

Please could you keep your 
child's reading diary (Home-

School Notebook) and reading 
book in their book bag ready to 

be changed and recorded in.
Thank you! 

Requests: 
Thank you for all your junk modelling donations so 
far! The children have been very busy making lots 
of lovely things. 
If you have any more then please feel free to 
bring them into the class.  Smaller boxes are 
great, but no cans please. 
 


